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NIPMUC TRIBAL COUNCIL 
HASSANAMISCO RESERVATION 

GRAFTON. MASS. 01:519 

Mr. John Shapard, Project Leader, 
Federal Acknowledgment Project, 
U.S. DepartIlt?nt of the Interior, 
Bureau of Indian Affairs, 
1951, Constitution Avenue, N.W., 
Washington, D.C. 20245. 

Dear Mr. Shapard: 

16; ~pril, 1980. 

On behalf of t,he Nipmuc Tribal Council, Hassan­amisco Reservation. Grafton, 'Massachusetts, we wish to give notice Jf our intention to file a Petition with the Bureau of InHan Affairs seeking recognition as an American Indian tribe. 

This action has been approved by the Nipmuc Tribal Cou,ncil, an ulected body which acts on behalf of the Nip­mue Indian pE! IJPle . 

The i!llllwdiate direction of research for the Petition is under Dr. Stephen J. Reno, acting 'in association with the Tribal Counci 1. 

We anticipate the Petition will be presented sometime in the Summer of this year. 

-/ ;;~ J'/ ... .!? " '")tt1_ t~-!t.~ ,I e~r 
Lois, Wilcox, 
Acting Secretary, 
Nipmuc Tribal Gouncil. 

Yours sincerely, 

./~~ 
;; I'~ 
Zara CiscoeBroug , 
Chairman, 
Nipmuc Tribal Council. 

,~_\n~ 
Ann Mays, ~, 
Recording Secretary, " 
Nipmuc Tribal Council. 
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